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March 31, 2022. 

 

Dear friends: 
 

I am happy to share with you that we have made progress on the project "Empowering 25 people 

from Oaxaca and Hidalgo," which we launched in 2021, after detecting the needs of the people 

affected in these states especially by the pandemic and the floods during September. 
 

Our project consists of strengthening vulnerable populations through training with the Taller 

Emprende en Línea to accompany them on their path towards the development of a decent life 

through the generation of self-employment. 
 

From January 31 to February 28, 2022, we gathered the first group of 29 beneficiaries. Thanks to 

donations from two Mexican foundations that decided to join the project, 22 of these people were 

trained. We managed to integrate the remaining 7 participants into the project thanks to the 

contributions you have given us through this GlobalGiving platform, which have been of great help 

to start the activities of this project. 
 

If you are reading this, we invite you to continue contributing. We will continue to seek the support 

of more people, companies, and organizations to achieve the goal of training a total of 25, thanks 

to the contributions gathered through GlobalGiving. 
 

With your contribution, we have so far managed to support: 
 

Name Business State 

Ángel Pharmacy Hidalgo 

Brenda Coffee shop Hidalgo 

Gabriela Edible Mushrooms Hidalgo 

Génesis Beauty shop Hidalgo 

Dulce Snacks for people with diabetes Oaxaca 

Luz Print Center Oaxaca 

Sandra Center for Training in Labor Competencies Oaxaca  
 

We thank all those who have joined this cause so far and invite them to continue by our side to positively 

impact the lives of more people who want to achieve a dignified and productive life. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Patricia Larios 
Patricia Larios 

Executive director 


